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Wednesday 13th June 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers of Children in Year 1 

 
Re. Relationship & Sex Education (RSE) for Year 1 

 
As part of the Personal, Social, and Health Education curriculum for this term, Year 1 will be studying 

a unit of Relationship & Sex Education. As recommended by Bristol Healthy Schools Advisory, classes will be 
following the Jigsaw - Changing Me topic that follows a carefully planned series of age appropriate lessons.  
 
The lessons taking place are detailed in the leaflet attached to this letter. If you would like more information on 
lesson content, you may speak with your child’s class teacher. 
 
We will be dealing with some potentially sensitive issues and this may result in your child asking you questions at 
home. We will try to answer most questions as they arise in school, but they may need to talk some more with you. 
 
All parents have the right to withdraw their children from the Relationship & Sex Education element of the school 
curriculum.  If you wish your child to be withdrawn from these lessons and not take part, please click here and 
complete our online form. However, please be aware that children who have taken part in lessons may discuss 
what they have learnt with their peers outside of the classroom. 
 
Children who are withdrawn from these RSE lessons must attend school as normal and will take part in alternate 
activities.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns relating to the Relationship & Sex Education policy or curriculum please feel 
to pop in to see us at any time.   
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Mr England & Miss Fitzpatrick 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ViObpySMIkm0IMbibQtAkcyLICCACMRNonrZUFQ4FZlUQjRDUlUxTkNNNFkzWVIwVDFRRUNNQjAwMS4u

